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ABOUT CENTER AVENUE
The City of Moorhead recently initiated a planning and preliminary 
engineering study of the Center Ave Corridor from the Red River 
to 8 St. The City has a project programmed to rehabilitate this 
Corridor in 2019.

WHY THIS STUDY?
The City previously completed a study of the project corridor 
cooperatively with Metro COG and MnDOT in 2013.  The 2013 
Corridor Study included multiple corridors including Highway 10, 
Highway 75, and Center Ave.  At this time, the City would like to re-
evaluate the alternatives included within the 2013 Corridor Study 
along with some additional alternatives to ensure the corridor 
is examined with a complete streets approach.  This approach 
studies all modes of transportation, existing and proposed 
development, the overall safety of the corridor for all users, and 
options to improve the corridor aesthetics.  

SHARE YOUR IDEAS
This public information meeting will introduce the project and 
allow for the public to engage, share their ideas about the project, 
and learn more about the project. Your input will help to guide the 
study and development of roadway alternatives.

MEETING DETAILS

Where: 
Hjemkomst Center Auditorium
202 1st Avenue North
Moorhead, MN 56560

When: 
June 27th, 2017 5:00 PM - 7:00 PM 
(presentation at 5:30)

Comments: 
Send your comments via phone, 
mail, or email until July 11, 2017.
Peggy Harter, Stantec
3453 Interstate Boulevard South 
Fargo, ND 58103 | 701-566-6020
peggy.harter@stantec.com

View the project website:

www.cityofmoorhead.com/
departments/engineering/
current-projects/center-ave-
project 
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